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       March 15, 2021 
 
 
Dear St. Ursula Families, 
 
 
We have completed over two-thirds of the 20-21 school year and are truly thankful for our ability to 
offer both in-person and virtual instruction to our students.  We are especially grateful to our 
outstanding faculty and staff who have worked so tirelessly to deliver a quality Catholic education to our 
in-person and remote learners, while ensuring safety and social distancing protocols are adhered to. 
Their dedication and commitment demonstrates the outstanding caliber of educators here at St. Ursula 
School and in the Archdiocese of Baltimore.  
 
The well-being of our students, faculty and staff remains our top priority. We have been vigilant in our 
commitment to proper safety measures, transparent communication, and responsibly adapting to 
emerging circumstances.   The Archdiocese of Baltimore Catholic Schools will follow the recent 
Governor’s order regarding travel:   
Effective with the new Order that took take effect this past weekend for OUT-OF-STATE TRAVEL:  
Quarantine requirements and other restrictions regarding out-of-state travel will be lifted.  
A Maryland Department of Health advisory will remain in place continuing to encourage Marylanders to 
get tested upon their return. 
 
In person instruction will resume after Spring Break on Monday, April 12th.  We continue to be thankful 
for you, our educational partners, and to our faculty and staff for their commitment to Catholic 
Education. 
 
 
Wishing You a Blessed Easter, 
 
 
 

   

Jim Sellinger                                          Donna Hargens 
Chancellor of Education                  Superintendent of Catholic Schools 
Archdiocese of Baltimore  Archdiocese of Baltimore 

 
 
 


